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NRC-97-102

Wisconsin Public Service Corporation 

(a subsidiary of WPS Resources Corporation) 

600 North Adams Street 

PO. Box 19002 

Green Bay, WI 54307-9002 

1-920-433-5544 fax 

September 9, 1997 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Docket 50-305 
Operating License DPR-43 
Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant 
Justification for Use of High Thermal Performance Departure from Nucleate 

BailingomrrelatioihteoeauneeeoaSafetyEds- - Crrection

Reference: Letter from M. L. Marchi (WPSC) to Document Control Desk (NRC) dated 
September 4, 1997

Due to word processing software difficulties, enclosed are a replacement cover letter and the first 

page of Attachment 2 of the above referenced letter. During final preparation, the word "was" 
was inadvertently replaced by "WPS" in several locations. We have identified and corrected this 

software problem.  

Please replace the attached 3 pages of the September 4, 1997 submittal with the replacement pages 
provided, and accept our apologies for any inconvenience this may have caused.  

If you have any questions or would like additional information, please contact me or a member 

of my staff.

Sincerely, 

Mark L. Marchi 
Manager-Nuclear Business Group

AI

U.S. NRC - Region III 
U.S. NRC - Senior Resident Inspector
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